
Wrapping up the school year 
6 Baptisms, 1 New Pastor
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Hello!

As we write you this month students on 
campus are packing their things into 
parent’s cars, the very last final exams are 
being taken, and graduation ceremonies are 
being prepared for tomorrow.

The Spring semester has come to an end 
and our attention is turning toward Summer. 
Much of the staff team here at Illinois will 
remain this year to care for the students 
taking Summer classes. They’ll host a 
weekly worship service, BBQs, outreach 
through Ultimate Frisbee, and so on.

Amy and I however will be heading to Silver 
Bay, NY for our Summer LT Program with 
the Collegiate Church Network.

New Beginnings May 2015

We’re taking 14 students with us to join with 
around 30 students from Michigan State 
University. Pray that God would use our 8 
week Leadership Training to raise up new 
workers for the Kingdom.

As the school year wrapped up here at Illinois 
we had the chance to baptize 6 students in 
Illini Life. Interestingly enough they were all 
young men — answering a prayer Nick and 
others have had that God would bring more 
devoted young men to our ministry.

Additionally, our friend Fred Kirstien and 
longtime co-laborer here at Illinois was 
recognized as a pastor. Breaking a stretch of 
nearly 1.5 decades of no new pastors being 
raised up.

Both the baptisms and recognizing of a new 
pastor were great causes for celebration and 
we did just that as a community. Last Sunday 
our service was devoted to giving God glory 
for the things He has done in our midst this 
year.

Thanks for your continued prayer and 
support to Reliant on behalf of Amy and I. 
This month we’ve also enclosed an update 
letter about our Spring Break Missions trip to 
Memphis, TN.
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